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October 2012 
 

Running late once again…. Stated meeting has come and gone and we missed 

those who were unable to attend and grateful to see those who had been ill 

back with us once again! Inspector Darrel Hunter PM was with us, as were 

Richard Sutherland from Oroville and our brethren from North Butte #230. 

Eldon Brownell PM, filled in for our missing secretary Marvin Larson PM who 

was unable to attend. All were grateful for Brother Brownell’s presence and 

flare with the written word as it seems the Brethren were technically challenged 

when it came to operating the recorder that Brother Larson had sent along…  

 

 

Birthdays 

Charles Nunn 

Jeffery Gross 

Ralph Prater 

John Davis Sr. 

John Rice 

David Davis

 
3rd Degree Anniversaries 

Daniel Chapman 

Billy Hanks 

Harold Pye 

James W. Pye Jr. 

 

 



The 2nd work party for the Past Master’s Wall was held and a beautiful job done! 

 

 

Mark your calendars! 

FIZZ BREAKFAST!! 

Brother Baker and crew 

will be hosting the semi-annual Scholarship Fundraising "Fizz" Breakfast. This 

is a wonderful event and great way to help the youth of our communities. Plan 

to attend on November 11, 2012 @ North Butte Lodge in Gridley 
 

Sec. & PM Marvin Larson’s protégé, Jacob Tarrant, stepped in 

with making and serving the traditional hot chocolate usually 

served by Marvin at our pot luck dinners. He did a beautiful 

job! Heated just right and taste was perfect! This is not your 

instant hot cocoa! 

 

 

Take Note: October 14th Job's is having a bake sale at the 

Wal-Mart in Oroville; DeMolay is serving the Masonic Dinner @ Oroville on 

November 6th. 

 

 


